
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All Branch Mail Out #53 - 2018 
 
 
Date:   October 3, 2018  

 
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 

 
 
From:   Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

 
 
Subject: Atlantic Memorial Park Funding Request 

 
 
Message:    Comrades:  please find attached request for 

funding from the Atlantic Memorial Park 
Society. 
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889 Shore Road Sydney Mines N.S B1V1A8 

SOCIETY 
 

 

Facebook: Atlantic Memorial Park Project   Website: www.ampheroes,ca 

 

                                                  

Dear Legion Branch President and Members, 

 

On July 4 2018 the Royal Canadian Legion Dominion Command sent an All Branch 

Dispatch authorizing the AMP Society to solicit legion branches for donations using 

general funds. The dispatch message is shown below 

 

“The AMP Society is creating a remarkable seaside park dedicated to remembering 

Canada’s fallen heroes. 

Since relatively few people are able to visit the overseas memorials that have been 

erected where many young heroic Canadians made the ultimate sacrifice, The Atlantic 

Memorial Park project is creating a seaside journey of remembrance designed to bring 

Canada’s military history home. 

Situated on 120 acres of publicly owned land at the entrance to Sydney Harbour, 

Nova Scotia, the Atlantic Memorial Park will attract thousands of visitors, young and 

old alike, to experience a unique trek through Canada’s military history from Ypres to 

Afghanistan, complete with replicas of overseas monuments. 

The AMP Society is a registered not for profit organization. Public support for the 

project has been overwhelmingly positive, and Dominion Command has authorized 

AMP to solicit Legion Branches for donations using General Funds. Poppy fund 

resources are not to be used.”  

 

It would be most appreciated if your Branch could provide a donation towards the 

creation of this iconic national treasure. To contribute please make donations payable 

to the AMP Society and mail to Robert Blinkhorn, Treasurer, 60 Mae Street Sydney Mines 

N.S  B1V3J1. Tax receipts will be provided.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Brian Ferguson, AMP Society Planning Director ( 902-241-2438) Email: 

bdferguson@eastlink.ca                    

AMP 
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